
2023/24 Refund Policy

Refunds: Full refunds are available for requests received on or before January 18,
2024. All monies collected at registration will not be refunded after January 18, 2023. If
you have an extreme hardship, please reach out to registrar@lincolngirlssoftball.org

*Exception* Players that make the High School team and will not be playing for Lincoln
Girls Softball after completion of the High School season will receive a full refund (less
online registration processing fees). Board approval is required for special
circumstances.

All refund requests must be made in writing and addressed to the Registrar and at the
following email address: registrar@lincolngirlssoftball.org

Refunds by mail must be postmarked by the dates mentioned above.
Mail requests to: Lincoln Girls Softball

Attn: Registrar
PO Box 193
Lincoln, CA 95648

Bounced Checks: If a check is returned unpaid to the league the player’s parent or guardian is
responsible for the full amount of the check plus a $25.00 bank fee in order for the player to be placed
on a team and/or continue playing. The responsible party will be notified by the President/Treasurer if
our bank returns their check. The league requires cash or money order to cover the amount of the
check in addition to the fees associated with the returned check.
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